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Please support HB4045. As it stands now, district attorneys (DAs) do not enjoy the 

same (police) retirement benefits as assistant district attorneys (ADAs). Which means 

that hard working DAs like ours will have to work longer than their staff before they 

can retire. This is inequitable, and makes a very difficult job truly thankless. Why 

would anyone be willing to run for the office of DA under these circumstances?  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Mary Faith Bell  

Tillamook County Commissioner  


